To: SizewellC
Subject: Objection to Sizewell C
Date: 11 October 2021 15:12:12

Dear Sir/Madam,

Nothing that we have heard or read since our last objection has served to change our minds
in fact we are even more convinced that Sizewell C is a bad idea and on so many levels.

At a time when the effects of climate change to our world are so apparent and the
reduction in carbon emissions so important it seems incredulous that such a scheme as
Sizewell C which is neither green or renewable is even being considered as a serious
contender for the future supply of electicity when the truly green alternatives are much
cheaper quicker to install less disruptive and would be in use years before Sizewell C
could ever be completed by which time there would be every chance that Sizewell C
would then be outdated.

It goes without saying but must be repeated that the catastrophic disruption caused to this
area of outstaning natural beauty is devastating to the environment, tourism, disruptive
excessive road use, impact on habitat particularly Minsmere, farming community and local
businesses and not forgetting what we now understand to be the the possibility of the lack
of a secured long term water supply.

Planning Approval For Sizewell C Should Not Be Granted

Yours faithfully

Jennifer and Jeffrey Montague






